
 

  

 

Dear ACS Families,  

He is Risen! Happy Easter Everyone!  I hope everyone had a 

relaxing Easter break.  Your scholars came in on Monday and 

have hit the ground running!  They are back to their studies 

and preparing for the annual standardized tests.  We want our 

students to do their personal best and ask that you help us 

ensure they are rested and eat a healthy breakfast.  We have 

taken practice IOWA tests yesterday and today and begin the 

official test on tomorrow.  Results should be received by the 

end of May, which allows us enough time to plan for next year.  

From your children’s point of view, the most exciting news is 

that there is Physical Education Tuesday and Thursday of this 

week and next! Please make sure they are in gym uniform.   

A few important reminders….  

 Please review our calendar and menu 
REGULARLY – both are available online. This is 
the last marking period and very busy.   

 4/17 LAST DAY TO ORDER PRETZELS – SALE 4/20 

 Parent Teacher conferences are next Thursday, 
April 19th.  If you do not get your assigned time 
today please check your child’s book bag. 

 Grades 5th through 8th student’s $10 (Bishop Ahr & 
Union Catholic High Schools trip) will be used 
towards the Liberty Science Trip May Field Trip.   

 Surveys – we will be sending out a couple of 
online surveys to gather information for our 
AdvancED re-accreditation and to plan for the 
next school year.  Please help us get vital 
feedback to make ACS even better! 

 Apple Store Field Trips: Please remember we need 
both permission slips! 
Fri., April 13th - Gr. 6&7/MoN., April 16th - Gr. 7 & 8 
  

Thank you for all your support! Please if you have any questions 

or concerns, give me a call.            

                                                                                                                        

God Bless,                                                                                                

Mrs. Shumny                                                     
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                           HIGH PRIORITY                                                 
1. PARENTS, YOU CANNOT PARK ON THE YELLOW 
LINE TO DROP OFF YOUR CHILD(REN).  IT IS A 
DROP OFF ONLY. THANK YOU! 

2. RE-REGISTRATION FORMS ARE DUE BY APRIL 
30TH. 

3. WE WILL BE SETTING UP OUR FAMILIES ON THE 
NEW FACTS TUITION SYSTEM STARTING IN LATE 
APRIL – NOTE THAT THIS IS FOR 2018-2019 SCHOOL 
YEAR WHICH STARTS IN AUGUST.   

4. OUR NEW WEBSITE IS ALMOST READY TO BE 
UNVIELED! 

5. PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCE PAPERS GOING 
HOME TODAY! 

 

                 IMPORTANT DATES                                          

4/13  *GR. 6 & 7 APPLE STORE CODING FIELD TRIP, 

*GRADE 8 HAS GUEST SPEAKER, AUTHOR GARY 

TCHIR      ***END OF THIRD MARKING PERIOD***                             

4/15  PARISH EASTER DINNER                                           

4/16  GR. 7 & 8 APPLE STORE CODING FIELD TRIP        

4/17  PLEASE DRESS FOR PHYSICAL EDUCATION   

4/19  PLEASE DRESS FOR PHYSICAL EDUCATION        

*****PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES *****    

4/20  PRETZEL SALE                                                        

4/25 $3 DRESS DOWN DAY                                            

4/26  MOTHER/SON DANCE 7:00PM – FLYER 

ATTACHED                                                                                

5/14 FIRST SOLEMN CONFESSION                                    

5/6  FIRST HOLY COMMUNION                                                        

5/11  MOTHER’S DAY CELEBRATION GRADES PK-4 

**PROGRESS REPORTS MP 4***                                                        

MAY 15TH WHOLE SCHOOL SPRING 

CONCERT -- SAVE THE DATE!!!! 

5/17 JR HONOR SOCIETY CEREMONY 7PM             

5/20 SUNDAY 12:30 – 2:30 SPRING OPEN HOUSE!                         

5/21 EVENING OPEN HOUSE 6:00-7:30Please note:    

****IOWA Standardized Testing will be from 4/12-4/25.**** 

 

  Ukrainian Catholic Church of the Assumption  

Mrs. Shumny’s Corner                 

April 12, 2018 



 

 

 

FSA CORNER!  
*Clothing Drive & Gertrude Candy Sales were 
a success thanks to YOU!  
*Communion work schedules went home 
already and Graduation work assignment 
paperwork will be going home soon.  Please 
call if you are not sure of your responsibility. 
* A BIG thank you to the FSA for helping with 
buses for the Apple Education Trips!  

  Road to Graduation: 
Dylanise Cambero 

 
Dyla has been a student at ACS since fifth grade. Her 
spunky personality and her drive to do well in all her 
coursework are her special gifts.  She participates in 
Senior Drama, Food Club, Show Choir and Student 

Council.  She is committed to her studies and extra-
curricular activities and is planning on attending JFK 

High School. Dyla says the following about ACS: 
What will you miss most about ACS? 
ACS is not only a school it is truly a family.  We are all 
very close and wish the best for each other. I think I'm 
going to miss the teachers and my friends the most. 
 

What subject do you think you might want to pursue 
in the future? 
I've always been fascinated by the medical field, I love 
the idea of helping and saving lives. I feel my calling is 
to me a pediatric surgeon. 
 

What advice can you share with the 7th graders as 
they prepare for their last year at ACS? 
To the seventh graders I would say, “always be 
prepared, always work hard, and always lend a helping 
hand!”.  They will be the oldest students in the 
building and have to be responsible and good role 
models.  
 

Dyla, we wish you the very best! 44 ACS days left! 
 

SPORTS 

Track Practice will be every Monday and Wednesday 
from 6:00pm to 7:15pm at the Perth Amboy HS Track.  

CLUBS: Up Coming Weeks 

4/12  Glee Club/Show Choir 4 pm               *4/13  No clubs                                                                               
4/16  Math Survivors and Chimes 4 pm                                     
4/17  No Clubs                                                                               
4/18 Sodality @ lunch, Jr. & Sr. Drama 4:30 pm                        
4/19 12:30 dismissal – NO CLUBS                * 4/20 No clubs                                                                               
4/23  Math Survivors and Chimes 4 pm                                   
4/24 No Clubs                                                                               
4/25  Sodality @ lunch, Jr. & Sr. Drama 4:30 pm            
4/26  Glee Club/Show Choir 4 pm               *4/27  No clubs                                                                                   
4/30  Math Survivors and Chimes 4 pm                                                                         

ACS Hi-Light: ACS’s Art Class 
The ACS Art Department has been infused with new 
energy, creativity, a new teacher and on a new day - 
Monday!  Our students are being exposed to using oil 
pastels, how to use water colors, symmetry and line.  
The new projects are engaging and really exposing our 
Scholars to different forms of art.  Student’s art work 
is on display in the auditorium, and has received many 
compliments from our Bingo patrons and workers.  
Stop by and take a look!  Please join me in welcoming 
Mrs. Stearns to the ACS team and continue to 
encourage your children to explore their artistic 
talents! 

    

 
More pictures on our facebook page! 


